
 

 

Chanticleer Estates 

Homeowners Association 

(CEHA) 
 

Check out our website to get all our previous minutes, newsletters, covenants, 

important subdivision documents and forms. 

Newsletter Issue 48 
August 16, 2016 

WEBSITE ADDRESS: 

www.chanticleerestates.org 
Our current board will continue to serve.  Please contact the board if you wish to serve 

next year.  Keeping involved in our neighborhood is very important. 

2016-2017 

President 

Emmett Mercier      690-6617 
Vice President 

Gerry Veth             641-2342 
Secretary 

Donald Bryan         641-8186 
Treasurer 

Denise Liuzza        641-8425 
Architectural Committee 

Glen Ashley           847-0258 
Beautification  

Petals & Stems  
Social Committee 

Gerry Veth              641-2342 
Susan Mercier        690-6617 
Welcoming Committee 

Susan Mercier        690-6617 
Newsletter 

Linda Ashley          847-0258 
Website 

Rick Lauterbach 281-712-5680 
Entrance Garden  

Garden Spot 
SEND LINDA YOUR NEWS! 

CALL ME WITH YOUR NEWS 
OR PUT A NOTE IN MY 

MAILBOX. 

Our covenants are on our 
website and filed: 

St. Tammany Parish Inst # 
1169553 & #1192424 

 
ANIMAL CONTROL PHONE 

NUMBER:  809-0183 

Sheriff Department: 646-4141 

EMERGENCY CALL 911 

 

Website 
We have changed our website to reduce costs.  For the next 

four years we will pay $48.00 and after that $68.00 per year. 

Social 

Calendar 
We will have our patrolman for security on Halloween again 

this year.  Our Christmas party information will be sent out later. 

 

Fountains are working and clean-up around bridge is needed 
again to clear weeds next to the bridge. 

Drainage 

Gene Bellasario and the parish engineers are checking the 

drainage from Pitman Place as well as from Robert Road back to the 

pond and the swell ditch from Cemetery Road. 

 

Loose Pets 
 

Several complaints have been raised concerning loose pets.  Your 

pet must be on a leash while walking around the neighborhood.  Do 

not allow your dog to roam the neighborhood unattended. 

Front Entrance 

We would like to improve our front entrance gardens and would 

appreciate some input from the neighborhood.  Please contact the 

board with your suggestions. 

Facebook Look for us on Facebook. 

Always remember to obey the speed limit (20 mph) and stop 
signs in our neighborhood for the safety of all of our residents, 

pets, and guests. 

DON’T FORGET 
CEHA ANNUAL DUES ARE DUE AUGUST 1ST EVERY YEAR 

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS SCHEDULED 
FEBRUARY 21, 2016 at 7 p.m. 
388 Robert Blvd., Slidell, LA, 

First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building. 
 

SEE YOU THERE! 

Chanticleer News 

http://www.chanticleerestates.org/


 


